
N - 80% RBT - 91% RDO - 97%

1AD - 97% 1MM - 84% 2HW - 96%

2RK - 89% 3JH - 80% 3NB - 94%

4CS - 93% 4RM - 98% 5NP/LW - 98%

5HW - 94% 6FA - 90% 6LB - 97%

 A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink

Good afternoon everyone.
This week we have had two trips - one in KS1 and one in UKS2. Key Stage 1 went to
visit Skipton castle. They had a wonderful time and explored the features of a
castle as part of their learning. Upper Key Stage 2 visited Murton Park. They
experienced what life might have been like for Roman soldiers. They had a
wonderful time and their behaviour was exceptional - the staff at Murton Park
thought they were amazing!
Next week we will be sharing further information about the Healthy Eating course
that will be taking place on 10th February. There are still some spaces and if you
would like to join us, please email our admin team.
Also, we now have our hoodies and PE t-shirts stocked at the uniform shop on
Harehills Lane if you would like to purchase one.
Have a wonderful weekend everyone. 
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Whole School attendance
this week is 92%.

We are aiming for 96% or
above.
Biscuit Bears: RDO, 1AD, 4RM &
5NP/LW
Extra Play (97%+): RDO, 1AD, 4RM,
5NP/LW & 6LB 
Pizza Party (100%): 



Wednesday 5th February 2025 - Y6 Parent Consultations
Thursday 6th February 2025 - Y6 Parent Consultations

Monday 10th February 2025 - LKS2 Viking Workshop in school
Monday 10th February 2025 - Parents Healthy Eating Workshop 

Wednesday 12th February 2025 - Young Voices concert
Wednesday 12th February 2025 - Y2 Skipton Castle trip

Thursday 13th February 2025 - School closes for Half-term
holiday

Monday 24th February 2025 - School reopens for Spring 2
Thursday 6th March 2025 - World Book Day

Friday 14th March 2025 - Red Nose Day
Thursday 27th March 2025 - Class Photos
Wednesday 2nd April 2025 - Easter Discos

Friday 4th April 2025 - School closes for Easter

diary dates 2025










